
Parent Consultations ~ Spring Term 2020 

Sent By: Mrs Sarah Lander 

Sent 04 Feb 2020 16:06 

   

Booking for the Spring Term 2020 Parent Consultations will open tomorrow night, Wednesday 

5th February at 7.00pm under the Parents Evening section of ParentMail. Booking will close at 

7.00pm on Thursday 13th February 2020. Once booking closes if you wish to make or change 

any appointments, please speak directly to your child's class teacher. 

If your child has more than one teacher, both teachers will be present at your appointment. 

There are no pre-bookable appointments for Ms Edwards and Mrs Walker (Inclusion Manager), 

but both will be available in the hall if you wish to speak with them. 

Kind regards, 

St Paul's Admin 

 


